
Monday 3rd February Fig (+ Y6 under 25m) swimming 

Tuesday 4th February
Year 1 & 2 - Music lesson

Fig class - Ukulele lesson

Wednesday 5th February

Thursday 6th February

Friday 7th February

WEEK 20WEEK 20
BcL BULLETIN
WEEK BEGINNING 3RD FEBRUARY 

UPCOMING...

NEXT WEEK...

Thursday 13th February - Young Voices
Friday 14th February - Term 3 ends 
Monday 24th February - Term 4 starts 
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day 

“ I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go. I  will counsel you with my
loving eye on you” Psalm 32:8



IMPORTANT DATES - YEAR 6 SATS
Please be aware when arranging appointments etc. that
Year 6 children will start their SATs on Monday 12th May
until Thursday 15th May. 
Any issues please inform the office as soon as possible. 

Young Voices
Year 5 and 6 are really excited to attend Young Voices in February! 

We haven’t received the t-shirts or tickets yet, but that is normal. They are
expected to arrive about two weeks before the performance. Once delivered,
they will be sent home with the children. 

Please keep your eye out for a letter with the final details soon!

TTRS & Spelling Shed
Please encourage your child to log in to TTRockstarts and Spelling Shed, as
well as reading their reading book as part of their homework. 

If you need your child’s login details, please contact Miss Miller. 

Swimming Gala
Our swimmers were fantastic on Saturday! Miss Fisher said “they all swam their
hearts out” 

We won the small schools girls, came joint 1st with Corringham for the small
schools, joint first for the championship with Parish, and the overall girls
champions! Well done swimming team! 

Drop Off Safety 
We kindly request that parents dropping off children at the Blyton site wait on
the front playground outside the school. This will help keep paths clear and
ensure all children arrive safely at school. 

We have also been informed that people are blocking the crossing. This area
must remain clear at all times

OTHER NEWS...


